
 

Matthew Au Profile 

 

Matthew Au has been a parishioner of the Blessed Sacrament Parish in Toronto for almost 20 
years where he has been a Vincentian of its Society of Saint Vincent de Paul conference since 
2018. He has been serving as the treasurer for the conference since 2020.  Matthew also sits on 
the Engagement Committee of the Greater Toronto Central Council.   

Aside from being a Vincentian, Matthew is also a strong supporter of ShareLife, the official 
annual charitable appeal of the Archdiocese of Toronto.  Matthew is a member of its Advisory 
Board and serves on the Board’s Audit Committee, Allocation Committee and Planning 
Committee.  Matthew is also a member of the ShareLife Chinese Development Committee.  

Matthew is a Canadian Chartered Accountant from the province of Ontario and a U.S. Certified 
Public Accountant from the state of Illinois.  He graduated from the University of Toronto.  
Matthew works full time as an accountant in the Corporate Finance Branch of the Ontario 
Securities Commission. Matthew is married and has a teenage daughter. 

Contact information: 

Phone: (647) 929-9394          Email: matt.au@rogers.com 
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